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Matthias Giger
has completed the following course:

SWITZERLAND IN EUROPE: MONEY, MIGRATION AND OTHER DIFFICULT MATTERS
UNIVERSITY OF BASEL

This course explored the position of Switzerland
in Europe as an example for the economic, legal
and political interconnectedness of states in the
modern world, and against the background of
global legal rules and regional legal integration,
in particular in the EU and the EEA.

STUDY REQUIREMENT
6 weeks, 4 hours per week

LEARNING OUTCOMES

SYLLABUS

Reflect on the interconnectedness of states in
the modern world.

•

Describe the federal structure of Switzerland.•
Debate corporate taxation and banking secrecy
against the background of global and regional
rules.

•

Explore the interests involved in economic
migration.

•

Compare the legal concept of free movement of
persons with national debates on curbing
migration.

•

Develop an opinion on the rules on persons
seeking international protection.

•

Summarise the present system of Swiss-EU
agreements.

•

Collect arguments ‘why Switzerland should or
should not join the EU’.

•

Switzerland’s legal relationship to the European
Union, present and future

•

Federal structure of Switzerland•
Corporate taxation and banking secrecy•
Migration of persons seeking international
protection

•

Economic migration and the free movement of
persons

•

The Swiss popular vote on curbing migration as
compared to the debate in the UK

•

The institutional framework of the Swiss-EU
Agreements

•
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